
David Weiser 
 
I am very pleased that the DRBC has resisted the push for fracking. Fracking is dangerous to our
water supplies and our health. Please push back against the industry and political pressure to allow
fracking, the taking of water to be used for fracking and the dumping of fracking waste water. All
of these practices are bad for our environment. The industry continues to downplay the known ill
effects and politicians are too willing to look the other way. 

We have the technology to obtain energy from renewable resources and must move toward
renewables quickly if we are to have any chance to slow climate change. Renewables are the long
term solution to energy independence, reducing the effects of climate change and polluting our
environment. 

Please reject the allowance of taking of water to be used for fracking and the dumping of waste
water in the Delaware River Basin!

Thank you, 

David and Allyn Weiser
1806 Jazz Drive
Phoenixville, PA 19460
610-935-2759
 


